
Secretary 
Dublin Port Company 
Port Centre 
Alexandra Road 
Dublin 1 

27 April 2007 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireocht urn Choomhnri Comhshooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford. Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garrnan, tire 

T. t353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 91 6 0699 
E: info@eoa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 Re'' No: 

re: Auulication for a waste licence - Dublin Port Company; Graving Dock No 1, Alexandra Ouay East, 
Berth 50, Alexandra Road. Dublin 1. 

Dear Secretary, 

I am to refer to documentation received by the Agency in respect of an application for a waste licence 
on 18 April 2007 in respect of a facility/premises at Graving Dock No 1, Alexandra Quay East, Berth 
50, Alexandra Road, Dublin 1. The register number assigned to this application is WO235-01. 

Please use t h s  number as a reference in all further correspondence on this matter and please address all 
such correspondence to the Agency at its Headquarters at the Licensing Unit, EPA, Ofice of Licensing 
& Guidance, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

The application and associated correspondence, including any acknowledgements and notifications, are 
available to view on the Agency Website at www.epa.ie/licensing and also on the public file as they 
arise, that file may be inspected by any person during office hours ai the Agency's headquarters. Copy 
extracts from the file will be supplied by the Agency to any person on request, subject to payment of 
the reasonable cost of making the copy. 

It is noted that the following correspondence person has been nominated in the application: 

M r  Ciaran Farrell, Jacobs, Merrion House, Merrion Road, Dublin 4. 

Please note that:- 
1. All documentation in relation to the application which is received from the nominated 

correspondence person will be treated as application documentation submitted by the 
applicant; and 

2. Following this letter, the Agency will address all correspondence in relation to the 
application to the nominated correspondence person. 

In the event that you wish to change the nominated correspondence person, please inform the Agency 
in writing. 

Yours sincerely, 

g@&5h 
waBabiar zyk 

Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing Rr Guidance 

cc Mr Ciaran Farrell, Jacobs, Merrion IL.me, Merrion Roa Dublin 4 


